
From: Hedren, Patrick (GE Corporate)
To: LNGStudy
Subject: GE Oil & Gas Comments on 2012 LNG Export NERA Study
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2013 1:53:58 PM
Attachments: GE Oil and Gas Comment Letter 2012 LNG Export Study.pdf

GE Oil and Gas Comment Letter Cover Sheet.pdf

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am filing the attached comment letter on behalf of Daniel C. Heintzelman, President & CEO of GE
Oil & Gas. The comment letter is signed by Mr. Heintzelman. I am an authorized representative of
The General Electric Company and GE Oil & Gas for purposes of filing this comment letter on Mr.
Heintzelman’s behalf.
 
Attached please find a cover sheet indicating the same as above, as well as a PDF copy of the
comment letter itself. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. My
contact information is in my email signature below.
 
 
Yours truly,
 
Patrick D. Hedren
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Operations
GE Corporate – Government Affairs & Policy
 
202-637-4250 office
202-215-8759 cell
patrick.hedren@ge.com
 
1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC  20004
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